
 

 

 

Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 

 

 

1st March 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Transition To Year 7 Sessions for Parents/Carers of Year 6 Children 

We have been offered an excellent ‘transition to Y7’ opportunity to work with Swanmore College.  

Liz Deller, the Family Liaison Worker would like to run four sessions for parents of children in Year 

6. The group, which is called Talking Teens, is about exploring your roles as parents, communication 

with your children and some behaviour management strategies. The first three sessions would be 

run here and the last one at the College. 

The course is free of charge and would be delivered in the evenings from 6-8pm. Dates to be 

confirmed if we get enough interest from parents.  

Talking Teens is a tried and tested evidence based programme that enables us, as parents, to think 

about what we do, why we do it and how it makes us feel. We explore our behaviour as parents and 

how that influences our children and we focus on positive communication. Talking Teens is helpful 

to anyone who is a parent and allows you to prepare for some of the challenge of the teenage years. 

Yours sincerely 

 

S Hall  

 

Swanmore Primary School with Swanmore College 

TRANSITION TO YEAR 7 SESSIONS FOR PARENTS/CARERS OF YEAR 6 CHILDREN 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………………………… Class ………………………………………… 

I / We are interested in the Transition to Year 7 sessions for parents/carers of children in Year 6. 

 

Signed (parent/carer) …………………………………………………………….. Date ………………………………………….….   

 


